
From: Walonza Lee <Walonza.Lee@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 4:24 PM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Event (Fellowship Chicago)  
  

Good afternoon Lauren and Reshma, 
 
On June 23, 2022, Fellowship MB Church is allowing the Office of Substance Use, to use their 
space free of charge (gift) for a documentary screening titled "Tipping the Scale of Pain".  The 
goal for showing the film is to provide education and harm reduction information to the 
community and Fellowship has a large space we can use. If you have any questions or concerns, 
I can be reach at the information listed below. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Walonza  
 
 
 
Walonza Lee, Program Director  
Office of Substance Use 
Chicago Dept. of Public Health 
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